
In partnership with the Pima Association of Governments, the University of 
Arizona is required to participate in the region’s annual Travel Reduction 
Program Employee Survey in support of transportation e�ciency and 
national air quality standards.

We kindly request all University employees working in Pima County, 
including those who work remotely, to participate in this anonymous 
survey. It should take less than five minutes of your time. The deadline to fill 
this survey out is Thursday, Oct. 31.

PASSWORD: UOAM

Thank you for your commitment to enhancing transportation options at the 
University and achieving a sustainable future for our community. 

Enter our prize drawing! Make sure to input your University email in the 
optional field at the end of the survey for tracking purposes and to be 
entered in a prize drawing.

TAKE THE SURVEY

Or visit the link in your browser: https://maps.pagregion.com/PAGTRP/

TRAVEL REDUCTION
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